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Dear Parent/ Caregiver,

After the announcement today by the Premier about a staged return to school for students in Term 2, our school will start planning for this to happen with consideration to how we ensure the health, safety and wellbeing of all of our students and staff.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Term 2 will start with two pupil-free days on Monday 27 and Tuesday 28 April. Across the two days teachers will participate in professional learning and school staff will plan for the term ahead. Teaching and learning will resume for students on Wednesday 29 April and your class teacher will be in touch with you to support learning from home.

For the first two weeks of Term 2 until Friday 8 May, schools will remain operational for students who need to attend due to family circumstances. Where practical, parents are encouraged to implement learning from home and follow the teaching and learning strategy developed in the last few weeks of Term 1.

To support the continuity of education for students and increase face-to-face teaching in NSW, a staged return to school model will be rolled out from Week 3 Term 2. A staged approach allows school communities to balance the needs of students and staff, their families, personal circumstances and workplaces during the pandemic.

Our school will be developing a model in line with Government recommendations of every child attending one school day per week from Week 3, Term 2. A key social distancing reccomendation is to have no more than 25% of our student and staff populations attend the school site each day with 10 students per room. Once we have developed our local model for our school we will advise you in Week 2 how that will be implemented.

It is important to note that for the majority of Term 2 students learning either at home or in school will engage in a single unit of work provided by their teachers. ​Normal schooling is unlikely to return until at a minimum Term 3 and will depend on the continued control of the pandemic and Government advice.

Hopefully we will see an end to these very challenging times sooner rather than later.

Hope you are all healthy and well.

Regards,

Stuart Wylie
Principal
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